
SULC 20-HOUR WORK WEEK POLICY 

 

A. First year full-time students are not allowed to work in a job, internal or external to the 

Law Center, during the academic semester unless the student obtains written permission 

from the Vice Chancellor of Academic Affairs. 

 

B. Full-time students who have completed their first year of study may work no more than 

20 hours in a job, internal or external to the Law Center, during the academic semester 

unless the student obtains written permission from the Vice Chancellor of Academic 

Affairs. 

 

C. Part-time students are not limited in the number of hours that they can work during an 

academic semester. 

 

D. Students transferring from part-time to full-time status must declare adherence to this 

policy when applying for the change in status. 

 

E. This policy will be reviewed by the Vice Chancellor of Academic Affairs every two years 

to determine if the policy should be updated. 

 

F. This policy will become effective for the spring 2015 semester. 

 

G. The date of this policy is: January 1, 2015. 

 


